
Celina Medical Center 

Fact Sheet 

 
� The $2.5 million dollar construction project will add a 15,000 sq. ft. one story 

addition onto the existing 10,000 sq. ft. Celina Medical Center on Pro Drive in 
Celina next to the Grand Lake Regional Cancer Center. 

 
� The Celina Medical Center is affiliated with the Grand Lake Health System and 

Joint Township District Memorial Hospital. 
 

� The Celina Medical Center has been operated by the Grand Lake Health System 
since 1989 and the facility was built in early 1980’s. 

 
� The Celina Medical Center houses the region’s largest family practice and 

includes Terry Roode, D.O., family practice; Michael Josey, M.D., family 
practice; Peter White, M.D., family practice and Karen Swarts, M.D., pediatrics.  
Dr. Roode has practiced at the Celina Medical Center since 1989. 

 
� A major portion of the new addition will accommodate the growing needs of the 

four current physicians at the Celina Medical Center as well as the space needs of 
future physicians who may be located at the facility. 

 
� Approximately 3,670 sq. ft. of the addition will house an imaging center with 

comprehensive imaging services which may include mammography, MRI, CT, 
ultrasound, and other radiological equipment and services. 

 
� The facility will be designed to accommodate after hours care. 

 
� The construction project will anticipate future needs and have the ability to adjust 

to and accommodate community needs through additional physicians and 
services. 

 
� The anticipated project completion date is late 2007. 

 
 


